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From: Shammy Dee <shammyd@mac.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:37 AM
To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Cc: Todd Spitzer <Todd.Spitzer@ocgov.com>
Subject: Excess Use of Force by HBPD
 
Dear Councilmembers:

﻿On May 31, near the intersection of PCH and 6th Street, the HBPD shot pepper bullets at a group of peaceful BLM protesters lying, sitting or standing with their arms raised. Those bullets
the police fired hit several protesters, particularly in the second round as people were running away. Here’s a video of that event.

The HBPD Policy Manual expressly forbids the use of pepper bullets (see page 57) in this situation. One of the reasons this is so important Is that document informs the community of what
the rules are, what to expect the police to do, where the lines are drawn. When the police break the rules, as they did here, they break trust with the community.
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They should acknowledge that mistake, deal with the officer who gave the order, and apologize to the community. Please address this problem in the next council meeting. 

This is a small thing here in HB — but it’s a taste of what the whole nation is demanding right now. Police accountability.

Shammy Dee
8932 Modesto Circle 
Huntington Beach, California 92646


